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Iran Oti seat to k|ta Ida Baiiadilte 
(M.P.)

(MS. Shri J. audar Lab Will the 
Minister of Can BUR* be pleased te­
state:

(a) the total quantity of Iron ore' 
sent- to Japan and other countries 
from  Bailadilla in Madhya Pradesh 
during 1966-67; and

(b) the total amount of foreign ex­
change earned during tbe same period 
as a result of this export?

The Minister of Commerce (Shri 
Dlnesh Singh): (a) No iron ore from 
Bailadilla was exported during 1966- 
67.

(b) Does not arise

Survey of Minerals and Oil in Baatar 
District

6344. Shri J. Sundar Lai: Will the 
Minister of Steel, Mines and Metals
be pleased to state'

(a) whether any mineral or oil 
survey in District Bastar of Madhya 
Pradesh has been undertaken; and

(b) if so, result thereof’

The Minister of Steel, Mines an* 
Metals (Dr. Cbeniu Beddy): (a) and
(b). A preliminary mineral reconnais­
sance survey in the district of Bastar 
by the Geological Survey of India is, 
more or less, complete and further 
work is in progress. As a result of 
the investigations conducted so ter, 
workable deposits of iron ore, lime­
stone and dolomite have been record­
ed.  Bauxite, ochres, ores of copper 
and lead, anriMuaite, lepWMite, corun­
dum, graphite, fluorspar, asbestos and 
clays are also known to occur in that 
district.  During the Md ' eeison
1967-68, the Geological Surrey of




